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“transforming through capacity building”

Administrative Staff College of India Hyderabad of the Republic of India (ASCI) and Namibia Institute of Public 
Administrative and Public Management signed a memorandum of understanding (MOU) on Wednesday 
23rd June 2021.  The objective of the MoU is to establish a framework for cooperative institutional relations 
and to promote cooperation in the area of capacity building of the public officials between the two institutions.

The partnership came after NIPAM came to the realization that due to the effects of Covid-19 there was a  
need to collaborate with international institutions with a similar mandate to NIPAM’s. Through the promotion 
of mutual cooperation in the area of capacity building of public officials, both institutions believe that they can 
achieve their mandates more efficiently.

The MOU has the collective intent of strengthening technical cooperation between both parties through 
sharing experiences, best practices and knowledge in the area of capacity building. In addition to this, the 
MOU will seek to foster a channel through which exchange of knowledge can be had but it will also allow 
for the creation of a joint organisation of courses, workshops, forums, seminars. The MOU will also seek 
to create an opportunity for joint participation in research and consultancies activities of common interest.
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REMEMBER TO 

WEAR YOUR MASK, 

WASH YOUR HANDS 

THOROUGHLY WITH 

SOAP AND SANITIZE 

REGULARLY

SOCIAL ENGINEERING

In the context of information 

security, social engineering is the 

psychological manipulation of 

people into performing actions or 

divulging confidential information.

• Be careful with the 

information you disclose

IT tip of the week

NIPAM encourages it's 
staff to go for covid-19 
vaccination to ensure a 
safer working environment


